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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Today the children and adults from Saffron Green and all around the 
country spent the day enjoying and sharing stories - all in the comfort of 
their PJs - We each donated £1 to BookTrust to help make sure every 
child gets their bedtime story.  
 

Just to remind you, our money helps many children who have suffered 
because of lockdown. Parents struggling to put food on the table, and 
with schools and libraries closed, Many children have missed out on hav-
ing books at home and the joy and confidence that bedtime reading 
brings. 
 

With our help, BookTrust can continue to help families by providing them with guidance and 
books for bedtime that children can call their own. So they can both look forward to cuddling up 
together to read a story every night; which could help them to do better at school and improve 
their confidence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a joyful, peaceful and safe weekend. 
Mrs Storey 
Headteacher  
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Collect your free wildflower seed bomb and 
bookmark from Borehamwood Library! 

 
 
 
Dear children 
 
 
Come and help us celebrate Spring, enjoy reading and plant some wildflowers! 
 
We have a lovely ‘Growing into Reading’ giant bookmark and a free wildflower seed 
bomb for you to take home and plant (whilst stocks last).  
 
At your next visit to a library, you can get your bookmark stamped and pick up some 
more books to read – we have so many lovely new books waiting here for you and 
are looking forward to seeing you all soon 
 
 

 
from the staff at Borehamwood Library 
 
 
 
(And thank you from the bees too!) 
 
 
 

 
 

For our current opening hours see www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/libraries 
 


